
BOOK WEEK 2020 

Due to Covid Book Week has had to be rescheduled 

to the 19th-23rd of October. 

• In light of this you are invited to join us in Bukatila 

on Monday the 19th of October at 9am for the 

Book Week Dress Up Parade. 

• Children can dress up as their favorite book 

character or they may like to dress up as a ‘Curious 

Creature’. 

• There will be a school wide competition where the 

children can draw, paint or construct their own 

‘Curious Creature’.  

• Entries will be due by Monday the 26th of October 

9am. 

• Winners of this competition will be notified on 

Monday the 26th of October 12pm. 

 


